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Bryant, Kristen

Subject: FW: HP Board date

 

From: Elizabeth Hausauer <lizhausauer@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 5:04 PM 
To: Kauffman, Kathleen <KauffmanK1@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: Re: HP Board date 
 
Hi Kathleen:   Unfortunately I will be unable to continue as an HPB member as I am moving to Knoxville. I have 
enjoyed my time on the board and hope they are able to continue their good work.  I wish everyone the best. 
 
 
Elizabeth Hausauer 
 


